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Conclusion

The information and questions provided in this document should

provide comprehensive support to NHS organisations in their

commissioning and procurement of OH services for staff.

An improved OH service for NHS staff is a step towards a healthy

workforce that can remain in work and deliver the best possible

care to patients.

For further information about occupational health services more

generally, please see our dedicated web page or the NHS Health

at Work website.

https://www.nhsemployers.org/articles/occupational-health
https://www.nhshealthatwork.co.uk/

